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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Lease,  

Operation and Administration of the PRIICO Cafeteria 

  

RFP FY2023-0003 

Announcement  

Issued August 4, 2023 

 

 

On July 10th, 2023, the Puerto Rico Industrial Investment Corporation 

(“PRIICO”) issued an RFP FY2023-0003 to receive proposals for the lease, 

operation and administration of the PRIICO Cafeteria, which consists of a 

commercial space of 4,570 square feet, located on the first floor of the Main 

Industrial Development Building on Franklin Delano Roosevelt Avenue in             

Hato Rey, Puerto Rico. 

 

The proponents had until July 18, 2023, to submit questions for clarification and 

general information requests regarding the RFP. Within the term provided in the 

RFP, the PRIICO received several questions that were responded on July 21, 

2023, as provided in Section 3.3 of the RFP. 

 

As established in Section 3.1 and Section 3.7 of the RFP, proposals had to be 

submitted via email in searchable Adobe Acrobat PDF format to               

PRIDCO-Response@pridco.pr.gov , no later than July 26, 2023, at 11:59 p.m. 

Atlantic Standard Time (AST). Responses to the RFP submitted after the 

deadline were not going to be accepted under any circumstances. 

 

The PRIICO issues this Announcement to notify that it did not receive any 

proposal for the RFP FY2023-003 within the term provided by the RFP.  

 

 

 

Carlos Ríos Pierluisi, Esq.      

Deputy Executive Director 
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